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Tena koe R

| refer to your request for information dated 15 October 2024 made under the Official Information
Act 1982 (the Act). You have requested:

“I was wanting information arround the paper PHTY 353 and the discussion arround
removing it from the batchelor of physiotherapy programme.”

The School of Physiotherapy has confirmed that PHTY353 is not being discontinued, and therefore
there are no plans to remove it from the Bachelor of Physiotherapy (BPhty) programme.

On that basis, we decline your request pursuant to section 18(g) of the Act, as the information you
have requested is not held by the University, and there are no reasonable grounds to believe it is
held by, or more closely connected with the functions of, another agency subject to the Act.

Information on the PHTY353 paper (including the 2025 edition of this paper) is available on the
University’s website via the following webpage: PHTY353 Pathology (for BPhty). PHTY353 is also
included in the University’s 2025 Guide to Enrolment, which can also be found online.

If you are not satisfied with our response to your request, you have the right to make a complaint to
the Ombudsman under section 28(3) of the Act. However, we would welcome the opportunity to
discuss any concerns with you first.
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